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         Readoption: N.J.A.C. 13:45D        

    

Text 
  
      Notice of Readoption 

      Telemarketing: Do Not Call 

Authority: N.J.S.A. 56:8-1 et seq., 56:8-130, and 56:8-134; and 
P.L. 2015, c. 2. 

Authorized By: Cari Fais, Acting Director, Division of Consumer 
Affairs. 

Effective Date: October 27, 2023. 

New Expiration Date: October 27, 2030. 

       Take notice that pursuant to N.J.S.A. 52:14B-5.1, the 
rules at N.J.A.C. 13:45D were scheduled to expire on January 10, 
2024. The rules provide procedures for the regulation of 
telemarketers and facilitate enforcement of New Jersey's 
Telemarketing Do Not Call Law (Act), N.J.S.A. 56:8-119 et seq. 

  Subchapter 1 sets forth the purpose and scope of the rules, 
relevant definitions, and registration fees for telemarketers. 
Subchapter 2 provides that the New Jersey no telemarketing call 
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list will contain the telephone numbers of New Jersey customers 
on the Federal Do-Not-Call Registry. Subchapter 3 sets forth the 
registration requirements for telemarketers. Subchapter 4 
addresses prohibited activities and the penalties that may be 
assessed for a violation of the provisions of N.J.A.C. 13:45D. 
Subchapter 5 provides the manner by which customers may register 
for the no telemarketing call list and how a customer may have 
their telephone number removed from the list.    

  The Director of the Division of Consumer Affairs has reviewed 
the rules and has determined them to be necessary, reasonable, 
and proper for the purpose for which they were originally 
promulgated, as required pursuant to Executive Order No. 66 
(1978). Therefore, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 45:914B-13, and in 
accordance with N.J.S.A. 52:14B-5.1.c(1), these rules are 
readopted and shall continue in effect for a seven-year period. 
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